
MARCH 13TH, 1-2:30PM
WEBINAR

$75

REIMBURSEMENT AT RISK?
Get ahead of CT’s Quality Program
Connecticut is on the verge of implementing a new Quality Payment Program, which will link your
facility’s Medicaid reimbursement rates directly to your quality outcomes. While some details are still
being finalized, payment impacts are imminent. This session will provide a timely update on what we
know so far, including which QMs will be targeted, how they’re calculated, and—most importantly—
how the quality data you’re reporting right now will determine your reimbursement once the program
is implemented. Managing your data effectively now means positioning your facility for optimal
reimbursement when the program goes live.

With reimbursement tied to quality, every improvement you make now can boost your results. Are you
consistently monitoring your quality data? Are your processes keeping pace with these upcoming
changes? Many facilities fall behind by waiting until payment impacts are felt—don’t let that be you. 

Join us to learn proactive strategies to keep your data sharp, your
processes streamlined, and your outcomes ahead of the curve as
Connecticut’s program goes live!

RESERVE
YOUR SPOT! 

REGISTER HERE

This session will help attendees:
Understand why Connecticut is rolling out a Medicaid
Quality Payment Program and what it means for you
Get familiar with the key Quality Measures and how
your facility’s data is collected
Break down how payments will be calculated based on
quality outcomes

Find out who’s eligible for the program and what you’ll
need to report
Pick up practical strategies to stay on top of your
quality data and improve results

Celtic monthly clients may be eligible for free
registration.

Attendees of Celtic’s April 2024 CT Quality
Program Webinar receive a $25 discount. 

Contact consultant@celticconsulting.org for
details.

(Register by 3/11/25)

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5860156627865313883
https://www.celticconsulting.org/



